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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens and Members of the Committee, 

 

One of the main things we discuss in my Native Plants Group is the importance of 

carbon storage for the health and welfare of our land, our flora and our fauna. 

 

I urge you to oppose this bill. Instead, I encourage this committee to focus on 

measures that would increase carbon storage in our state forests and safeguard our 

public resources for our children and future generations. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jean Longwill 


